
DELHI PUBLIC SCHOOL, BELGRAM, BURDWAN 

C/047/25-26/ XI & XII                  NOTICE FOR CLASSES XI & XII                     DATE: 03.09.2025     
 

Dear Parents, 

All students of class XI and XII are hereby instructed to generate their APAAR ID through their personal 

Digi locker account. After generating the APAAR ID you must submit a hard copy of the documentation to 

the school by Monday 8th September, 2025 without fail. 

The document must be self-attested. 

Kindly note that without your APAAR ID, registration will not be possible. 

Please take this notification seriously and complete the process by the given date positively. 

A video link will be shared with this message showing to generate the APAAR ID. 

https://go.screenpal.com/watch/cTQeh9noQJw  

Regards, 

Principal 

 

https://go.screenpal.com/watch/cTQeh9noQJw

